Key, Lori

From: Camille Hunter <_>

Sent: Sunday, November 8, 2020 3:37 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Revamping Coastal and Non-Costal Zoning Ordinances

| recently was made aware of an attempt to change the zoning ordinances. As | understand this will require additional
analysis by the Planning Division and various county departments and agencies plus a public hearing. These additional
analysis will only be costly and time-consuming to a process which is already has an efficient review process. Though, |
am a small investor, approval of this proposal will have a negative consequence on my income indefinitely. | want you
to be aware how revamping the Coastal and Non-Costal Zoning Ordinances will effect local residents. Please reconsider
this change.

Camille Hunter



